
To whom it may concern,  

I Adelle Macdonald am writing to make a submission on the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in 
Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009. I support this bill as it provides me as a consumer and the main 
shopper for my family the choice to eliminate palm oil from our household. This is a personal interest 
in the matter.  
 
Yours sincerly 
Adelle Macdonald 

 
 


